
    
    

  
   

  
 

      
           

    
      

     
 

 
     

 
 

 
 

 
   

 
  

 
  

 
 

From: Wayne Burrow 
Date: April 6, 2021 at 11:53:53 AM EDT 
To: Fiona Hamilton <fhamilton@brockton.ca> 
Subject: Be A Donor Flag 

Members of Brockton Council 

The Month of April is National Organ & Tissue Awareness month. I am asking your permission to fly a Be 
A Donor Flag on one of the flag poles from April 18th to the 24th. I know most of you are familiar to 
some extent with Organ Donation or know someone that has had a live saving transplant. There are 
people in Brockton that have received the Gift of Life. In Ontario we have 1524 waiting for a Life Saving 
Transplant from New Borns to Age 80+. Brockton currently sits with a 45% registration rate of all health 
card holders. 

I would be honoured if you would allow the flag to be flown to bring more attention to Organ and Tissue 
Donation. 

Regards, 

Wayne Burrow 
London Transplant Gift of Life Association (Moderator) 
Canadian Transplant Association (Member) 
Member of 5 Provincial Divisions 
Trillium Gift of Life Network (Advocate) 
Phone 
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